IMPORTANT Medication Information 
· Students with life-threatening conditions such as asthma, anaphylaxis, and diabetes will be required to self-carry their emergency medications.  The appropriate paperwork must be on file in the nurse’s office or obtained prior to the trip. If these forms have already been submitted, there is no need to resubmit. 
· A physician’s order is required for ALL medication.  Allow sufficient time for the paperwork to be processed by your child’s physician. 
· ALL medications (other than those noted above for life-threatening conditions) must be administered by the school nurse during the trip.   This includes over-the-counter medications such as Tylenol, Ibuprofen, and vitamins as well as prescription medications.  
· All medication forms are included in this packet and are available on the Lenape High School home page.  Refer to the Lenape Senior Class Trip 2020 tab listed under “Site Shortcuts.”
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Answers to FAQ’s
· All non-emergency medication, including allergy medicine, must be administered by the nurse.  
· A medication form does not have to be completed again if one has been previously submitted to the nurse’s office for this school year.  This includes emergency as well as non-emergency medications.
· The Tylenol order that is written by our school physician for an occasional dose of Tylenol includes the trip.
· There will not be a long line to wait for medication.  The busiest times of the day are morning and evening where there is a 2-3 hour window for the students to receive medication.  I advise the students not to wait until the last minute or there could be a delay in leaving for the park.
· Your student’s privacy is respected.  There is a hotel room provided to use as the nurse’s office.  
· Medication is administered at the airport while in the gate area for students who experience motion sickness or anxiety while flying.  
Any other questions, please contact me at 609-654-5111, ext 3341.      
Thank you - Suzanne Senechal, RN, CSN





